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--------------------Common Eider details-----------------
On March 12th, 1998, Rudy Keller and I were at the dam breast at 
Lake Ontelaunee observing the Snow Goose flock and looking for 
the Pink-footed Goose. As I was looking at the geese, Rudy 
suddenly exclaimed that there was an eider flying by. I quickly 
looked up and saw the bird he was talking about. It was flying 
low over Lake Ontelaunee and I could see that it was a drake 
Comrilon Eider even before I used my binoculars. We observed it fly 
from directly in front of us, over the end of the lake and then 
come back around overhead and fly off down the Maiden Creek. 
Afterward we searched other areas of the lake, but it apparently 
did not return. The weather was generally sunny and very windy. 
Visibility was very good. 

Description: It was a chunky, heavy-looking duck with dark flanks 
and tail. The back, neck and breast were white. The head was 
white with dark on top and bright green at the nape. The long, 
sloping bill was generally yellow in color. (I can't say whether 
or not it was all yellow, but the part extending up toward the 
crown was obviously yellow.) The wings seemed relatively short 
and broad. The upper wing coverts were solid white with black 
primaries and secon,daries. I didn't take notice of the underside 
of the wings. It was larger and chunkier than the female mallard 
that was flying behind it. 

Elimination of other species: The duck was obviously shaped like 
an eider. The drake King Eider has a black back and a very 
differentt head pattern. The Spectacled Eider does not have the 
high, yellow bill of this bird and has a different face pattern. 
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